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To: Bill Braddock, Woodrow Development:

Bill,

I would like to take a moment to Thank You for the re-modeling job that you did at
our Training Center 2 weeks ago.

We could not be any happier with the finished result.

Both the Painting and the Carpeting crews were professional and thorough.

This was by no means an easy task, having to move all of the furniture from the
offices, replace the carpeting, then remove the old wallpaper from the walls and
repaint. When it all was completed, everything was put back like it should be and all
of the fine “details” were handled. It was a pleasure dealing with them.

I also want to compliment you personally on the way that you handled the project.
Always stopping by to inspect the progress and the promptness you showed in
answering e-mails and phone calls.

This is a highly visible Training Facility for the Sherwin Williams Company and
we’ve already had many comments on how nice the facility looks.

It was a pleasure doing business with you and I would highly recommend your firm
to anyone!

If anyone would like to contact me personally, they may feel free to do so.
Thank You,

Marty Dewey

Training Center Mgr. Sherwin Williams Automotive Finishes
7019 High Grove. Blvd.

Burr Ridge, Ill. 60527

Phone 3630-887-7516 X 223

Cell #630-267-4335



